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From: Matt Weiss
To: Elmer, Linda
Cc: jesse@regiongrp.com
Subject: Re: If you wish to appeal the denial of your vinyl windows at yesterday"s HPC meeting --
Date: Tuesday, July 13, 2021 1:13:12 PM


Please let us know the details of the meeting, and when it is so we can be better
prepared.  If possible we would like to be able to have a chance to present our own
data and pictures via screen sharing.


Thank you,
Matt Weiss


On Tue, Jul 13, 2021 at 1:11 PM Elmer, Linda <lelmer@milwaukee.gov> wrote:


Sounds good!


 


From: Matt Weiss [mailto:acomputerwiz@gmail.com] 
Sent: Tuesday, July 13, 2021 1:10 PM
To: Elmer, Linda
Cc: jesse@regiongrp.com
Subject: Re: If you wish to appeal the denial of your vinyl windows at yesterday's HPC meeting --


 


I understand I will not get a letter, and I would like to appeal.


 


On Tue, Jul 13, 2021 at 9:30 AM Elmer, Linda <lelmer@milwaukee.gov> wrote:


Please send me an e-mail stating you understand you will not be getting a
certified letter stating your appeal rights and you do wish to appeal the HPC
denial of vinyl windows at your property.


Thanks -


 


Linda Elmer


Staff Assistant


City of Milwaukee


200 E. Wells St.


Milwaukee, WI  53202


lelmer@milwaukee.gov
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414-286-2231


 


The City of Milwaukee is subject to Wisconsin Statutes related to public records.
Unless otherwise exempted from the public records law, senders and receivers of
City of Milwaukee e-mail should presume that e-mail is subject to release upon
request, and is subject to state records retention requirements. See City of
Milwaukee full e-mail disclaimer at www.milwaukee.gov/email_disclaimer
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